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Birthdays and Anniversary 
 

March 6th Reg Gale 
23rd March Janet Oades 
24th March Garry Dadds 

28th March Gillian Webber 
 

Anniversary 
 

Bob and Gillian Haynes 

In this issue… 

Whats on this month 
 

Feb 22nd Open Meeting 
1st March Open Meeting 

8th March Community and 
International Committees 
Followed by speaker (to be 

confirmed) 
 

9th March Sports Night at 
Torrington Rotary 

 
15th March Club Visionary Meeting 
22nd March Club Council followed 

by Business Meeting 
29th March Ladies Night at the  

Williams Arms. 
Details to follow later 

 
(All events subject to amendment) 

Stewards Graces and Loyal Toast 
 

March 
 

1st Bill Harvey 
8th Alan Jones 
15th John Lain 

22nd John Masterson 
29th Chris Nicholas 

 
April  

 
5th Keith Oades 

 
 
 

Charities Supported This Month 
 

Braunton Ranger Guides 
Sponsorship for Summer Camp 

 
Southmead School 

Sponsorship of pupil to attend 
Residential end of year camp 

 
Braunton Army Cadets 

Donation for Equipment etc. 
 

Young Carers Group  
Trip to Crealy Park 

Co funded with Ilfracombe Rotary 



Event Flier Templates Available 

Photo Gallery this Month 
 

Inner Wheel Skittles 
 

Rubgy Day out 
 

Carols on the Green 

From: Kira Farm Development Centre 
Subject: The Journey Begins 
 
 
Dear Bill 
How are you doing? Hope everything is 
very well with you, I am so happy to hear 
that you are sponsoring my training for 
one year at Kira Farm which is such a 
gorgeous place to  
study and make new supportive friends 
and family. 
    My name is Susan Mwenewo, I am 18 
years old. I come from Kaliro a district in 
the eastern part of Uganda. 
 At Kira Farm we are 40 trainees and 
 we all come from different parts of 
Uganda, with different cultures  
 and philosophies which make this place 
very interesting and very  
 unique. 
 We have nice workshops for training, 
 nice hostel and bathrooms with showers 
something we do not treasure at  
our homes since we are used to fetching 
water from wells in case of a  
bath. 
 At Kira Farm I am training to become 
tailor and designer for all types  
of garments, a hair dresser for both sex 
and a farmer looking after  
goats, rabbit and rearing chicken to 
improve on diet but also to 
 Raise funds for the development of my 
 big dreams in future. 
 Thanks a lot again for supporting me 
 and I will keep emailing you every 
month to let you know how I am doing. 
 
Thanks a lot for your generosity I 
promise not to waste this opportunity. 
Hope to hear from you and get to know 
you as well. 
Yours. 
 Susan 
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Caption competition, no prizes 
Just for Fun 



 

 

 


